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OIL. CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 2088
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501

-

RECEI1vep
June 24, 1974 JUN 2 6 1974

0.C.c.

ARTESIA, OFFIGR

Mr. John S. Roberts
Fireman's Fund

1385 South Colorado Dlvd.
Denver, Colorado 80222

Re: File 11 106 S 7613
Everett D. Burgett, Pure State
Wells Nos. 1, 2, 3, and 7

haear Mr. Roberts:

inclosed you will find a copy of my November 21, 1973, letter
to Fireman's Fund concerning the plugging of the above-captioned
wells.

On December 12, 1973, you advised me that you were attempting
to obtain bids for the plugging of these wells and thereby perform
under your plugging bond. A copy of your December 12 letter is
also attached.

Mr. Gressett, Supervisor of our Artesia District Office, has
advised me that you have failed to contact him. I therefore reaffirm
the Commission's plugging demand and by copy of this letter am
advising Mxr. Ralph Apodaca, Superintendent of Insurance for the State
of New Mexico, of the apparent problem developing between the 0il
Conservation Commission and the Surety in regard to this bond.

Very truly yours,

WILLIAM F. CARR
General Counsel

WFC/dr
cc: Mr. Ralph Apodaca
Mr. Bill Gresqett
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